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30th March 2020 

 

Dear resident  

 

COVID 19 – Kindness letter to supermarket staff  

 

My name is Evie and I go to marshland high school. I am 13 years old and in Year 9. 

 

I am writing to you to tell you what a great job you are doing during this tough time. I 

think it is amazing that you still go to work even though you are putting yourself and 

your family at risk. 

 

I think you are doing a great job by carrying on going to work because you most 

likely go to work every day aware of these risks but still wanting to provide for those 

in need. It is very important to have people like you in our community that provide 

food and hygiene products to all of us, and especially those that are more at risk of 

this disease being very harmful to them. 

 

Like I said earlier I am in Year 9 and now have to stay off of school for the 

foreseeable future. I am lucky enough to be able to stay at home for as long as I need 

to but you still go to work to give us all of the essentials that we need.  

 

During isolation I complete my school work daily and spend time with my family. I 

have even started to learn British Sign Language to pass the time. 

 

I think that it is important to be kind and respectful especially during this hard time 

because most people will be feeling quite lonely whilst they stay at home and the last 

thing they want is for people to make them feel even worse. 

 

You should stay positive during this time because you are providing an invaluable 

service to the community, and we wouldn’t be able to get through this without the 

service you provide. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Evie   

Student at Marshland High School    
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